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Buck defeat is a loss for Council, says reader

	I was shocked when I saw that Evelyn Buck didn't get re-elected. 

I guess with so many new people in Town and the number of applicants running for office they didn't take the time to learn about

her. 

The Mayor and Councillors will definitely miss her knowledge and experience. 

I want to wish her all the best in her future endeavors and to thank her for all the years she worked to make Aurora the best place to

live.

Diane Schedlich

Aurora

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.newspapers-online.com/auroran/?p=8863
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

